
Dear  
 
Thank you for your email and clarification. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000.  
 
Our responses to your request are as follows:  
 
Head of Procurement  
The Greater London Authority does not have a Head of Procurement. Transport for London manages 
the GLA's procurement under a shared services agreement  
 
Head of Leisure  
The GLA does not have a Head of Leisure. We do not operate in the same way as local authorities so 
we do not manage any Leisure services.  
 
Head of Marketing  
The GLA does not have a 'Head of Marketing' but we do have an External Affairs directorate which 
covers marketing and communications. We publish the names and details of our senior staff at 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/spending-money-wisely/salaries-
expenses-benefits-and-workforce. Emma Strain is the Assistant Director - External Relations. You 
can contact all GLA staff using mayor@london.gov.uk and marking the email for their attention. 
Alternatively you can call using the GLA's switchboard 020 7983 4000.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this email.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ruth Phillips  
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-
us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information   
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